
 
 

Irene-Wakonda School District 

Active Student/Staff Positive COVID-19 Cases  

February 19, 2021 

 

School 
*Number of Positive 

Student Cases 

*Number of Positive 

Staff Cases 

I-W High School    

I-W Junior High    

I-W Elementary School    

*These case numbers are based upon our own school information and will be updated at 

the end of each week.  

This weekly report represents students/staff who tested positive and had been at school with 

possible exposure to other students and staff.  This report also includes students/staff who were 

under a school related close contact quarantine then tested positive.  The weekly report does not 

represent students or staff who were under an out of school related close contact quarantine 

and/or tested positive outside of school with no exposure at school.  

All positive individuals follow the Department of Health guidelines and will follow the 10-day isolation 

period before returning to school.  The District will notify any students deemed close contacts and will 

follow the District quarantine recommendations.  If you are notified from your family physician or the 

South Dakota Department of Health that your child has tested positive for COVID-19 or that your child is 

a confirmed close contact, please notify your child’s principal immediately. 

 

We are also still asking parents to continue to please be watchful for children with symptoms suggestive 

of COVID-19 illness. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 
  
David Hutchison, Superintendent 

 


